مولانا آزاد نیشنل ار دویونیورسٹی

Polytechnic - Diploma in C/EC/CM/IT

I Year Examination (C-09) - May 2017

Paper - C/EC/CM/IT- 101 - English

Total Time: 3hrs Total Marks: 80

SECTION - A

10x3=30

Answer all questions. All questions carry equal marks

- 1. You missed your classes for a week. You want to know what happened during your absence. Write a dialogue.
- 2. Give the meaning and an example word for the following roots.
 - a. anthrop-
- b. audio-
- c. thermo-
- 3. Instruct your partner on how to take admission into a polytechnic diploma.
- 4. Fill the blanks with appropriate forms of verbs given in brackets.
 - a. He (work) since morning.
 - b. They(love) children.
 - c. I (write) the exam tomorrow.
- 5. Fill the blanks with appropriate forms of verbs given in brackets.
 - a. I (eat) my lunch just now.
 - b. He (go) to a movie last night.
 - c. We (play) cricket yesterday.
- 6. Change the voice of the following sentences
 - a. Monkeys opened the box.
 - b. He was selling vegetables.
 - c. The gangster was arrested by the police.
- 7. Make 3 meaningful sentences (at least one in each) in the given patterns.
 - a. S + V
 - b. S + V + O
- 8. Fill the blanks with appropriate prepositions.
 - a. There is a boat the river.
 - b. I go to college bus.
 - c. The boy is sitting his mother and father.

- 9. Change the speech of the following:
 - a. He said, "I can type the letters."
 - b. I said to her, "I am very busy now."
 - c. Gopal said, "I scored a century yesterday."
- 10. Join the following sentences using the given words in brackets.
 - a. I heard the news. The news stunned me. (use: which)
 - b. He is the person. He will guide you further. (use: who)
 - c. This is the place. The accident took place (use: where)

PART - B

Max. Marks 5x10=50

Answer any 5 questions. Q. No. 17 and 18 are compulsory.

All questions carry equal marks.

- 11. Write an essay on the need for learning English.
- 12. What information do you find in the dictionary? Explain.
- 13. Complete the following conversation. Fill in the blanks with appropriate questions.

1	
a.	Jagadish Chandra Bose conducted several experiments on plants.
	Who?
b.	He established that plants have life.
	What?
c.	He invented an instrument called 'Cresco graph'
	What?
d.	He worked in Germany for many years.
	Where?

e. He gave a series of lectures to raise funds.

Why.....?

14. Compare a small village with a big city. Use "there is/are and there are/were."

Hints: theatre, bus station, gardens, hotels, colleges, apartment, supermarkets, university, shopping malls, software companies.

- 15. Read the following sentences and make necessary corrections.
 - a. Matthews is living here for the last fifteen years.
 - b. If you run fast, you get the prize.
 - c. This is the most perfect solution to your problem.
 - d. I do not know weather there is a holiday.
 - e. She is sick and she can run fast.

- f. They congratulated her for her success.
- g. I will get up early every day usually.
- h. When did kishore went to Chennai?
- i. I requested the librarian to refund back my deposit.
- j. He awaited for the bus at the bus station.
- 16. Write the procedure you have followed while conducting an experiment in your Chemistry laboratory. Use passive voice wherever possible.
- 17. Write an essay of about 150 words on 'advertisements on TV.'
- 18. Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow:

Eating vegetables raw usually means that you get the nutrients, but old people and children or those suffering from certain stomach disorders, may not be able to digest them easily. Carrots are best eaten lightly cooked. Cooking breaks down the tough cellular walls, making beta –carotene more available for absorption by the body.

Carrots are an excellent source of beta-carotene, the plant form of Vitamin A. One of the first symptoms of rarely occurring Vitamin A deficiency is 'night blindness' - the inability of the eyes to adjust to dim lighting or darkness. Vitamin A combines with a protein in the retina to form visual purple, a substance in the eye which is needed for night vision. If you are deficient in Vitamin A, just one carrot a day should be enough to improve your night vision.

Artificial supplements are on substitute for good eating habits and most people will meet all their vitamin and mineral requirements by following a balanced diet. However, a few people do need supplements. Pregnant women need folic acid; the elderly might require vitamin D and iron; and people with osteoporosis are often prescribed extra calcium.

- a. What vegetables should be eaten?
- b. What causes night blindness?
- c. According to the writer, carrots.....
- d. How does a person get the nutrients?
- e. How can we avoid 'night blindness'?
